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Minutes

Attendance:

Beth Todd, President, University of Alabama
Laura Lackey, President-Elect, Mercer University
Dennis Fallon, Past-President, The Citadel 
Shelton Houston, Secretary, University of Southern Mississippi

Cecelia Wigal, Vice Chair of Programs, University of Tennessee at Chattanooga

Ken Brannan, Newsletter Editor & Web Administrator, The Citadel

Barbara Thomas, Proceedings Editor, Southern Polytechnic State University
Keith Plemmons, Chair, Instructional Division, The Citadel
Salame Amr, Vice Chair, Engineering Technology Division, Virginia State University 

Randy Buchanan, Vice Chair, Research Division, The University of Southern Mississippi

Paul Palazolo, Secretary, Civil Engineering Division, University of Memphis
Juan Carlos Guzman, Secretary, Software Engineering Division, Southern Polytechnic State University

Sandy Yost, Zone II Representative, University of Detroit Mercy
Joey Parker, 2006 Host Institution, University of Alabama
1. The meeting began at 3:00 p.m. with distribution of an agenda.  Todd welcomed everyone and asked that each person introduce himself or herself.
Housekeeping items:
A) Dinner Thursday evening at local restaurant

B) Continental breakfast @ 8:00 in the hotel

C) Check out time will be noon Friday
2. Wigal presented information about conference abstracts and the technical program.  Over one hundred thirty abstracts from two hundred seven authors were received by the fall business meeting.  Abstracts were difficult to group into sessions because there was no way for the author to suggest a session.  Wigal recommended that a field be added to allow input from author for session type(s).  The review process will be similar to the 2003 process.   

3. During the presentation, a discussion occurred regarding a procedure to select the best conference paper.  Fallon suggested that each division chair submit one or two papers for consideration by the selection committee.  As the vice president for awards, Hoadley will chair and the selection committee and determine committee membership. 
4. Wigal stated that all presentation rooms are A/V equipped.  Technical support will be provided by the host institution.  
5. Wilder could not attend the fall meeting, but Todd distributed draft guidelines for a new student poster session.  
6. Wigal stated that two workshops were being planned as well as local tours.

7. Thomas stated that papers must be in proper format to be included in the conference proceedings.

8. Fallon made a motion to adjourn with second by Lackey. Motion was approved by voice vote.

9. The meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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